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321.242.2440
2176 Sarno Rd, Melbourne
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Melbourne.MedicineShoppe.com

Quality Pharmacy 
Care Is More Than 
Just Prescriptions!

We offer FREE 
Prescription 

Delivery Service

n   Now accepting United Healthcare  
and Health First insurance

n  COVID Vaccines/Boosters available
n  Preferred Pharmacy for Health First
n  United Healthcare Pharmacy Provider

NOW OFFERING A FULL LINE OF CBD PRODUCTS*
n  CBD is a Natural alternative support for  

overall well-being gaining rapid popularity

n  A remarkable response from customers for  
uses including: sleep, mood, pain and memory

n  Our product is Non GMO, Gluten Free,  
Third Party Lab tested quality

n    Stop in and talk to our pharmacist about any questions or concerns

*These statements have not been evaluated by the FDA. CBD is not intended to diagnose, treat, cure, or  
prevent any disease.  It is advised you check with your physician before starting any new dietary supplements

I will kick the can further down the affordable housing 
road, but with more information than before. The facts 
I have researched should prompt seniors, as well as 
some of the middle age constituency, to question why 

more of our elected officials are not involved in the battle 
for affordable housing. This question might also be directed 
to Brevard County staff who work in those areas affecting 
seniors and others who need affordable housing.

 My research shows that the general population, those 
who pay taxes out of hard-earned dollars, are not informed 
about, nor do they appear to be motivated in finding out 
how they can cause those we elect and their staff to keep 
them informed. In sum, I do not know how much those we 
elect are made aware of solutions available to correct the 
lack of affordable housing.

First, we need a way to pay for affordable housing. To my 
knowledge there is no private investor who will build and 
operate housing at a loss. Elected officials will need to work 
out a solution and, like it or not, this means government 
involvement and a tax. Passing a tax is one thing, keeping it 
on its directed path quite another. It can be done if private 
citizens are involved to ensure monies are used as intended. 

I am aware of a private project costing $13 million that 
is being built right now. When finished, there will be forty 
3-bedroom/2-bath apartments available for rent based 
on the ability of the family to pay. That is true affordable 
housing. Unfortunately, delays have been caused by 
scarcity of trained workers and materials, plus rising costs. 
These and other issues might have been avoided if local 
government had been involved.

Second is the problem of taxes. The County currently has 
a 1 cent sales tax that generated about $161 million from 
2020-2022 for Brevard Public Schools, in addition to the 
normal taxes we pay annually. Then we have the lagoon tax, 
which brought in a like amount. There is also the State of 
Florida Sadowski Fund that contains millions of dollars for 
affordable housing but is raided annually by our legislators 
to help fund the State budget. Recently, citizens of Merritt 
Island expressed their anger at the lack of housing for 
seniors in our County. Where is all this new money going? 

Our elected officials are to be commended for their 
interest in giving more to Brevard County schools and the 
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